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American Legion Auxiliary
DEPARTMENT OF FLORIDA, INC
P.O. Box 547917
ORLANDO, FLORIDA
32854-7917

April 29, 2020

American Legion Auxiliary Department of Florida Units

Re: 2020 Department Convention and Elections


In this time of uncertainty it is with a heavy heart, that we announce the American Legion Department of Florida Executive Committee has cancelled the 2020 Department Convention. 

In accordance with Article VI entitled: Department Convention – Section 1 of the Constitution of the American Legion Auxiliary, a letter was sent to the Department Executive Committee on April 14, 2020 to vote on the cancellation of the Department of Florida 2020 Convention to be held at the Marriott World Center, June 23-25, 2020.  The Executive Committee voted to cancel by majority vote.

We regret any inconvenience this may cause our members, but your safety and health is our number one priority.

We will be publishing recommendations on how a unit can hold their nominations and elections. 

For God and Country,



Ann King-Smith
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